
 

​Dear PGA WEST Residential Association Owners,

As you know, the Board of Directors voted to postpone the 2021 Annual Members’
Meeting and Board of Directors’ Election, which was originally scheduled for
Saturday, April 24, 2021 at 9:00 AM and is now scheduled for Wednesday, May 19,
2021 at 9:00 AM. The reason that the Board of Directors postponed the 2021
Annual Meeting and Election is because the US Postal Service is not functioning
as efficiently as it has in years past, and the mail is taking an inordinately long
​time to reach its destination. We were made aware that some owners did not receive
their ballots, and some owners received their ballots as long as 21 days after the
ballots were mailed. These owners expressed concern that due to the slow US
Postal Service, their ballots may not reach the Inspectors of Election in time to be
counted. 
To date, the Association has distributed approximately 100 ‘second’ ballots, which
far exceeds the number of requests for replacement ballots in previous years.
 
The postponement of the election allows for ballots to be received up until Tuesday,
May 18, 2021 at 5:00 PM. If you have not received your ballot, and you would like to
vote in the 2021 Board of Directors’ Election, please contact the Association office
at 760-771-1234 extension 10 or 15, or e-mail reply@pgawest.org to request a
replacement ballot.  

Best regards,Best regards,
Michael L. Walker CCAM PCAMMichael L. Walker CCAM PCAM
General ManagerGeneral Manager
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